
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

22nd October 2019 
 
Dear Parent / Carer, 
 

Football and Netball Tour 2020 – Flights and Passport Details 
 
Many thanks for your continued payments for Football and Netball tour. Our flight details have now been confirmed 
and can be found below: 
 
Outbound = Sunday 5th April 
VY7835 05APR Gatwick to Barcelona 09:05 – 12:15. 
 
Inbound = Thursday 9th April 
VY7820 09APR Barcelona to Gatwick 19:00 – 20:20. 
 
All students are required to meet us at school on the morning of the 5th April, where we will then travel to Gatwick 
via coach.  On Thursday 9th April all students will return to school via coach. 
 
At this time, I now require your son / daughter’s passport details.  Please send in a copy of their passport by email 
to me. Alternatively, a photocopy to the PE office. This is required by Thursday 7th November at the very latest. If 
this is an issue, please get your son / daughter to bring their passport into school where I can photocopy it for them. 
Please also email me any medical or dietary information that I need to be aware of. 
 
Important passport reminders: 

- Their passport should not expire until at least 6 months after we return. Therefore, their passport should 
not expire before October 2020. 

- If you are renewing a passport please start this process as soon as possible because I need to send off the 
passenger list to the tour company ASAP. 

 
If you have any questions regarding the information above, please contact me at s.tipton@warlinghamschool.co.uk. 
 
Yours faithfully, 
 
 
Mr S. Tipton 
Tour Leader 
Warlingham School 
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